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A small group of FFWPU members in Moscow are pursuing a commercial opportunity to develop 

English Language Camps in Russia, which could benefit both Russian blessed families (many of whom 

have good English language skills but live in a very challenging economic environment) as well as 

members in the UK.   

 

This opportunity is suitable for anyone aged 20 or over, who is a native English-speaker and would value 

short-term employment abroad for a number of weeks (probably in the summer).  Work visas and travel 

costs will be included in the terms of employment, while arrangements for accommodation can be made 

with local families or at the work venues.   

 

This would be a fantastic experience for anyone with an adventurous mind and an interest in engaging 

with other cultures, a vital ingredient in the goal of world peace. 

 

To express your interest (no firm commitments required at the moment), please send a note to Chris Le 

Bas at cjlb@ talktalk,net 

 

 


